
Chairman’s report 
 
The Association is filing micro accounts for 2018, as in the last couple of years. 
 
2018’s income was slightly up on last year.  Donations and the rental income from the Old 
Edwardians Sports Club Limited were much as last year, and EFG Harris Allday have again 
(with our thanks) maintained the return on our portfolio. 
 
The surplus allows the Association to make a bigger contribution to Assisted Places this year of 
£12,000, with smaller amounts made available to other Old Edwardian related causes as in 
previous years. 
 
The Association’s contribution last year to the Weaver brothers’ third film has been gratefully 
acknowledged in the credits.  If you have not, please do watch it. 
 
As can be seen from the Balance Sheet, we have maintained our capital at £175,000 with 
which to earn further income and continue to make contributions which will help the School and 
our alumni. 
 
A new Chief Master and Development Director promise exciting times.  A continuum, however, 
is the Development & OEA Office team who look after our members with information, events 
and keeping tabs on the network.  Many thanks to all of them, past and present, and to the 
alumni who make it worth doing. 
 
 
 
James Martin (1979) 
Chairman 
 


